
Got yours?
The flu poses a serious threat to infants. 

But children younger than six months of age are 
too young to get flu shots. 

The best way to protect your baby is 
to get your flu shot. 

It’s also important to make sure everyone around 
your baby gets their flu shots.

For more information, contact the Rhode Island Department of Health 
401-222-5960 / RI Relay 711; www.health.ri.gov

For a flu shot, see your doctor, visit a public clinic, or go to a pharmacy.


